July Newsletter, 2019

Dear Families Grandpont

Nursery School & Childcare
As this is the last newsletter of the academic year it is time for me to say a huge thank you to
everyone who has been involved in Grandpont in one way or another this year, but mainly to
this wonderful cohort of children who we have been blessed to see grow and develop into
wonderful individuals.

We have over 50 children leaving us this week to head off onto new adventures as they start
school. We wish them all the best, we know they have all developed lifelong learning skills at
Grandpont to put in their tool kits.

We are also sad to be saying goodbye to Lib and Lucy B. Both who have been absolute gems in
the Grandpont team and both will be hugely missed. Some of you might catch a glimpse of Lucy
if you are in the Florence Park area. Lib is heading to Herefordshire with her family.

On the other hand the Nursery School team are excited to be welcoming Cayley to the team as
she moves from Blossom Room to work with the older children. She is raring to get started and
her new key group of children won't be too new to her as many of them will know her already
from Blossom Room.

Blossom Room are also delighted to welcome Olivia to their team who is currently doing the
cleaning at the end of the day and will soon also be covering lunch times.

Don’t forget to join the nursery school for a farewell sing along at 2pm on Wednesday. All
children are welcome to come and join us for the whole morning and picnic lunch and be
collected after our singing just after 2.00pm. If you don't normally stay for lunch then please let
the office have a £2 donation towards the cost of the food, if you haven't already done so.
Blossom Room will be joining with the Nursery School for lunch too. Please be aware that a hot
meal will not be served tomorrow.

If any nursery school parents are unable to pick up at 2.00pm then we will hold on to them until
3.30 or for after school club.

Please have a look at the website for any news and dates.

We are open for holiday club over the summer but the whole centre is closed from Monday 26th
August until Tuesday 3rd of September which you can book for holiday club.

The new term for the Nursery school begins on Wednesday 4th September.

Please remember that you need to provide a packed lunch(no nuts), named hats and sunscreen
if your child is in Blossom Room or attending Holiday Club.



Finally, | would like to say a huge THANK YOQOU to all who joined us for our fun 70th Birthday
party on Friday. Thank you especially to Sussie for sorting out all the games and the Nicola and
Diane who helped with

refreshments. Here are

some pictures of the
afternoon!




